
 
 

June 8, 2022 
 Report from District 9 

Honorable Celene Gogerty 

 
Iowa, Missouri, Wisconsin 

 

NAWJ member Emily Chafa was honored with a featured article in the Iowa 
Lawyer magazine this month for her many speaking engagements. She also 
moderated the NAWJ Administrative Judiciary Committee’s webinar on April 21, 
2022, titled “Paths to the Administrative Judiciary: Many Roads, Many 
Destination”. 
 
Below is a screen shot of Emily’s article. Congratulations Emily! 



 


